Notice to the Profession, the Public and the Media
Covid 19 Update — Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal and Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island

February 15, 2022

With the easing of some public health restrictions, effective Tuesday, February 22, 2022, the Prince
Edward Island Court of Appeal and the Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island will resume hearing most
matters in-person, subject to specific direction from the court. Other public health measures, including
masking and social distancing, will continue. Questions, including requests to participate virtually or by
teleconference, may be directed to:

Court of Appeal: 902 368 6024
Supreme Court: 902 368 6023

Updates will continue to be posted on the Court of Appeal and Supreme Court website. The court
continues to appreciate the patience and cooperation of all.

Michele M. Murphy
(Acting) Chief Justice — Prince Edward Island Court of Appeal

Tracey L. Clements
Chief Justice — Supreme Court of Prince Edward Island



